
	
	

	
	
	

Pittsfield	Pinwheels	Synchronized	
Skating	Team	

	
On	Monday	October	28th	and	Monday	November	5th	at	
5:15pm	to	6:15pm,	the	Pittsfield	Pinwheels	will	be	having	
tryouts	for	the	2018-2019	season.			
	
Any	skater	that	is	interested	in	being	a	part	of	the	
Pinwheels,	please	come	to	the	two	sessions.			
	
There	is	a	$25.00	fee.	This	fee	covers	both	sessions.	Please	
make	out	the	check	to	Pittsfield	Pinwheels.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	Tracy	Fancher	
at	tjfancher27@gmail.com	
	
	

	


